
 

Bedwell Buddies 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Many new children in grades 1-4 will be attending Bedwell in the Fall of 2013. The “Bedwell 

Buddies” program helps new students make new friends before the start of the new school year by 

matching them with a current Bedwell student in the same grade. 

If your child would like to be a buddy to a new student, please fill out the information below and 

drop it in the “Bedwell Buddies” box in the main lobby. You can also email the information to the 

address below. 

If you are selected to be a buddy, you will be contacted with a new student before the first day of 

school. We ask that you reach out to the new student to welcome them to the community and 

answer any questions they might have about Bedwell. 

You can schedule a play date with your new buddy at your mutual convenience, maybe a local 

park or the Bedwell playground. This will ensure that all new children will know at least one 

familiar face on their first day in their new school. 

If you have any questions, please contact: Heather Santoro at BedwellBuddies@gmail.com. 

 

 

Child’s Name:  _____________________________________________  Grade in the Fall:  _________________________  

Address:  __________________________________________________  

Town:  _____________________________________________________  

Telephone: __________________________________  Email:  ___________________________________________________  

Parents’ Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Child’s Special Interests or Hobbies:  _____________________________________________________________________  

If you plan to be away for summer vacation, when would that be?:  ___________________________________  


